
MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER
July 2023

President Update: By Beth Clarkson
In today’s world, change is continually increasing. Anyone in business feels immense
pressure to deliver on current business responsibilities while juggling the realities of
today's world. The trouble is when you are constantly operating in the mindset of
today’s problems, it can become too easy to lose sight of your big picture or the
reason you thought that being a business owner was a great idea. It is important to
take time and step back to view your business and your community that supports
your business with a wide angle lens. How are you going to continue to thrive and be an asset to your
community, next year and even three years from now? When you take the time to revisit your big picture, it
has positive effects like a shift in perspective, modifying your judgment, and ultimately changing your focus
and activity. Daily life pulls us in so many directions, with shifting priorities, and the never-ending pressure
to produce results now, so it can be difficult to find the time to step back, take a big picture view and
evaluate. However, the alternative is worse. Youmay wake up one day and find that what was, is now no
longer relevant, inefficient, or becoming less profitable. Getting a big picture perspective tends to reinforce
the things that are important which subsequently refocuses your attention on what you determine to be
true priorities. This is critical to the achievement of what is possible in the present and the future.

Design Committee Corner: By Holly Boardman

The Design Committee is pleased to announce that we will soon be starting phase 4 and
phase 5 of the Utility Art Box Project. Keep your eyes on our Facebook page for the Call
to Artists. We can’t wait to see all the wonderful work that will be submitted.
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From our Executive Director: Holly Boardman

The CBDA is part of Oregon Main Street and National Main Street. As an

organization we do lots to assist the revitalization of Downtown, Front

Street and Coos Bay Village. As a member you help to strengthen local

business, encourage new business and connect the community through

partnerships. Through our healthy footprint we will keep profits in town, support other local

businesses and services, support family owned businesses, support community projects and

provide an extremely stable economic foundation. Our footprint also provides a good incubator

for new small businesses. A vital Main Street area reduces sprawl by concentrating retail in one

area and uses community resources wisely, such as infrastructure, tax dollars and land. In

addition, we also protect property values in surrounding residential neighborhoods. As a teamwe

can positively affect our community. Thank you!

Advertisements in this Newsletter are provided by Gold Members, we thank you for your support. If
you are interested in becoming a Gold Member contact Holly Boardman, 541-266-9706 per email
info@coosbaydowntown.org.
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FFeatured Member of the Month

This month, the Coos Bay Downtown Association shines the spotlight on Checkerberry’s Flowers &
Gifts. I had the pleasure of talking with the owner, Beth Clarkson. Checkerberry’s is now located in the
Coos Bay Village.

Tell us about your business.
Checkerberry’s Flowers & Gifts is a full service florist with local deliveries from Reedsport to Bandon. Since our
move we have expanded our gift department which includes a large and vibrant plant department, women’s
apparel, men’s formal wear, outdoor garden and decor and indoor home decor.

Why are you a Downtown Associationmember?
Checkerberry’s has been amember since 2002 and I’m a firm believer that a vibrant downtown is a benefit not
only to the neighboring businesses but to the community as a whole and the CBDA works hard at that mission
everyday.

Do you have any advice for new business owners?
The best advice I could give would be to surround yourself with like minded individuals. That would mean joining
organizations like the Downtown Association, the Chamber and other organizations such as Rotary. Knowledge is
what we all lack when we start a business and if you can find people who can answer those questions that keep
you up at night, you will be better off in the long haul.

.What is your favorite place downtown?
I think any restaurant downtown is a great way to spend your afternoon
or evening.
.
When you are not working, where in Coos Bay do you like to spend
your time?
I’m a homebody by nature, so I really do enjoy my time spent at home.
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